
TENNIS EVENT WITH MANCHESTER CITY IN THE COMMUNITY. 

                              
On Tuesday 2nd October 2018  six children from Squirrel class, and five children from Woodhouse Primary school, were selected to experience 

an Inclusive Unified Tennis Sporting event, at the Manchester Tennis and Football Centre, on the Etihad campus.  This teamwork followed on 

from our successful ‘Inclusion Project’ we did with Woodhouse School last year. The event was organised by ‘Manchester City in the 

Community’ in partnership with the ‘special Olympics’.  This was the ‘first Unified Sports Event’ organised by Manchester City in the 

Community. Both Delamere and Woodhouse Primary were both thrilled to be included in this memorable event.  The event was successful and 

the children from both schools thoroughly enjoyed the day, which will leave them all with memories to last a life time. 
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